The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal District of Adare-Rathkeale

Re: Report on housing development at Ballyvareen, Kildimo.

A Chombhairleoir, a chara,

The Council has now received payment of the bond lodged for the above development in
the amount of €160,000. There is a substantial shortfall between the amount of the bond

and the estimated cost of the works.

Our Water Services and Roads Engineers will identify the necessary works that can be
carried out with the available funding and will arrange for these works to be completed.

Once these works are completed the formal taking in charge process will commence.

Signed: P. Daly,
Director of Service, Economic Development and Planning.

February 2016



